Dear Members.

This 1s to inform vou that PBA has allowed Ministry of Information. Broadcasting & Wational Henitage. Government of
Pakistan to release the campaign " 14 August Jazba Pakistan Ko Salaam" through Channel 7 Communications.

Member broadcasters are requested to accept the above mentioned campaign through Channel 7 Communications.

sincerely for,
Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Mubhammad Ali Butt
Executive Director
177/2, 1st Floor, LE.P. Building,

— Liaquat Barracks, Shahrah-e-Faisal,
/ﬁ\" Karachi, Palkastan
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